
(Subject Line: Interview Follow up)

Dear Ms. Dermott:

As you consider applicants for Regions Financial Analyst position, I would like to reaffirm my interest in contributing to your organization’s success.


Following up on my interview on March 30, I believe my Finance background and internship experience at Merrill Lynch has prepared me to become a productive member of your audit department. I am confident that my student leadership at AAMU showcases my ability to take charge of projects quickly and responsibly.


Again, thank you for your continued interest in my candidacy for the Financial Analyst position. I look forward to speaking with you to further discuss the contributions I could make to Regions.


Ima Bulldog AAMU

(Note: We recommend sending this message about 2 weeks after your initial follow-up)
